From: registrar

To:

Cc:

Subject: HPE CM: Letter of Comment on Enbridge gas pipeline proposal EB-2019-0159
Date: Monday, March 9, 2020 2:59:05 PM

From: Potrick H/l

Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2020 9:19 PM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: My comments on Enbridge gas pipeline proposal EB-2019-0159

To Ontario Energy Board,

The Enbridge Dawn-Parkway pipeline proposal is a matter for all Ontarians to discuss. Please
hold a hearing open to the public on this proposal.

My opinion is that because Ontario’s environment plan relies on significantly decreasing
natural gas emissions to meet its carbon pollution reductions, higher pipeline capacity is not
something Ontario should consider.

Furthermore, because Ontario ratepayers subsidize pipeline costs, pipeline reviews need to
assess the economic risks of projects in the face of global commitments to reduce fossil fuel
use and to consider alternatives like investments in energy efficiency, conservation and
renewable energy.

Patrick Hall

Yours truly,

Patrick Hall -





